
 

 

2nd March 2023  
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We are writing to advise you that year 11 are due to complete the third of three drop down days for this 
academic year on Thursday 9th March 2023.  
 
The day will be covering the following topics: 
 
Careers - Degree Apprenticeship v University Degree 

Exam techniques  

Life Finance - Budgeting  

Relationships - Under Pressure 

Futures - Physical & Mental Health and Wellbeing 

 
This is an amazing opportunity for students to understand some of the choices, experiences and          
possibilities for their futures and we are, as always, really excited to be delivering this as a team.  We aim 
to cover as much around life skills, careers, finance, personal development and futures as possible in 
these sessions and Drop Down Day 3 promises to be an informative, useful, and interesting day for our 
students, which again includes some of our statutory content.  We want students to engage with the     
sessions and take away some new knowledge and skills that they feel will be beneficial to them for their 
onward journeys.  Resources will be provided, students will need to have their bag and pencil case with 
them. 
 
Please do contact me tpreston@rodingvalley.net if you have any questions.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
  
 
 

Ms T Preston     Mrs S Dyer  
Head of Personal Development    Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


